[Attention]

Emergency alert email on
November 12th

AnSHRI"D

This is a message from the Shimane Prefecture Nuclear Power
Safety Policy Division.

We will send a regional emergency alert email as part of the
2022 fiscal year Shimane Prefecture nuclear disaster
prevention training.

Date: November 12th (Sat) at approximately 8:30 a.m.
Area: Matsue, Izumo, Yasugi, Unnan

The emergency alert will be sent to cell phones/smartphones.
However, you do not have to evacuate or take emergency
measures.

Please be aware that your phone will ring loudly when the
alert arrives.




